
 

 

Community Notice 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From late February to April 2016, Lendlease will 

carry out site investigations in preparation for the 

start of major construction activities for the 

Kingsford Smith Drive upgrade. 

 

These investigations include land and water survey 

activities.  

 

Surveying will be undertaken on Kingsford Smith Drive 

and in adjacent public land between Breakfast Creek 

Road and Theodore Street, as well as within the 

Brisbane River. Refer to the map overleaf for work 

locations.  

 

Out of hours activities 

Due to traffic safety requirements, where survey 

activities are required on the road, this will be 

completed outside of normal construction hours 

between 8pm and 5am from Sunday to Thursday.  

 

Where works are not required on the road, 

investigations will be undertaken during standard work 

hours from 7am-6pm, Monday to Friday, and from 8am-

1pm on Saturday. 

 

These activities are expected to have minimal impact 

on local residents. 

 

Traffic conditions 

A minimum of two lanes in each direction will remain 

open to traffic on Kingsford Smith Drive during morning 

and afternoon peak hours, and a minimum of one lane 

in each direction will remain open at all other times.  

 

 

February 2016 
Site investigation activities  

Kingsford Smith Drive, Hamilton 

 
This work may be postponed due to wet weather and 

unforeseen circumstances and additional surveying 

may be required. If additional night surveying is 

required, we will endeavour to notify residents in 

advance. 

 

What to expect  

 Temporary single lane closures on eastbound and 

westbound lanes of Kingsford Smith Drive, 

between Hunt Street, Albion and Theodore Street, 

Hamilton to enable site surveying 

 Traffic control and signage to direct pedestrians, 

cyclists and motorists around the work areas, as 

required. 

 

Our project 

The Kingsford Smith Drive upgrade will widen the 

road from four to six lanes between Theodore Street 

at Eagle Farm and Cooksley Street at Hamilton. It will 

also include improvement works between Cooksley 

Street and Breakfast Creek Road at Albion.  

The upgrade will increase capacity, reduce traffic 

congestion and improve safety for all road users. 

Lendlease is committed to minimising impacts on 

local residents and we look forward to working with 

you throughout construction. 

 

For more information about construction of the 

upgrade, please contact the Lendlease Community 

Relations team via: 

 Phone:  1800 084 383 (24 hours) 

 Email:  info@ksdupgrade.com.au 

 Web: www.ksdupgrade.com.au 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.ksdupgrade.com.au/


 

 

 


